
To Chair Gossage members of the commiƩee: 

I urge you to not pass out of commiƩee HB2264.  I feel some hospitals have already stepped outside 
their boundaries.  The COVID-19 was a big farce and many people died alone because of it.  Terminally ill 
paƟents should be allowed as many visitors as needed and for as long as they are needed.  Who cares 
the length of Ɵme when a person is at the end of their life.  If this bill is pertaining to COVID-19 rules on 
PPE, then it should be null and void.  The masks didn’t help anybody.  Anyone that knows the correct 
procedures for how a mask is to fit would know they don’t work for that applicaƟon.  Finally, why should 
the hospitals be immune from civil liability?  Other  businesses are not, why are they any different?  
Please do not pass HB2264 out of commiƩee.   

Respecƞully,  

BreƩ Anderson 
Sedgwick County Precinct CommiƩeeman 
 


